PORTER METROPQLITAN POLICE COMMISSION
February 16, 2010

Minutes

The Porter Police Commission was called to order at 6 p.m. In attendance
were Joe Wagner, President; Sandi Snyder, Vice-President; Karen Pisowicz,
Commissioner, Police Chief Jamie Spanier and Town Council Liaison

Jon Granat.

Snyder made a motion to accept the January 19, 2010 minutes. Pisowicz
seconded. Motion carried 3-0.

Under monthly reports, Spanier noted the department is still busy
but it has slacked off a little. Regarding mileage, it is a little
over the 10% of total but an e-mail was sent to remind everyone

to hold personal mileage down.

Regarding the K-9 unit, it should be received in a few weeks and
if the schedule holds, it should be possible for Scott Cornelison's
training in April.

Other 0ld Business: a tentative date of April 29 has been set

for the for seat belt education. This would definitely take place
in the morning but could also be done in the afternoon. The badges
are ready and maybe a donation from Taco Bell or Pizza Hut might

be arranged.

Under New Business: K-9 operating- department will invite other
K-9 officers (past & present) and the Commissioners to attend
a meeting on March 12, 10 a.m.

Mention was made of the fire rescue by Asst. Fire Chief Craig

and Officer Flowers of a women in a house fire. Spanier would
like to invite both persons to next month's meeting and give them
life saving badges. It was agreed the paper would be notified
for this.

There were no public comments, laison comments or commissioner
comments.

Meeting adjourned 6:11 p.m.
Respectfully submitted,
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Rita Newmdn, secretary
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Sandi Snyder, Vice-President




